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Statement of Nondiscrimination  

White River Electric Association 

 

 

White River Electric Association, Inc. (WREA) receives financial assistance from the U.S. 

Department of Energy. In accordance with federal and state civil rights law and U.S. Department 

of Energy (DOE) civil rights regulations and policies, WREA is prohibited from discriminating 

against any person on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, because of prior 

civil rights activity, sex (including gender identity and sexual orientation), or any other status 

protected by applicable federal, state or local law. Remedies and complaint filing deadlines vary 

by program or incident.  

 

Program information may be made available in languages other than English. Persons with 

disabilities who require alternative means of communication to obtain program information (e.g., 

Braille, large print, audiotape, American Sign Language), should contact DOE at the contact 

information below. 

 

To receive more information, or to report discrimination under any program or activity funded 

by the U.S. Department of Energy, write to: 

 

Chief 

Civil Rights Division 

U.S. Department of Energy 

1000 Independence Avenue, S.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20585 

Tel.: (202) 586-2218 

Fax.: (202) 586-1009 

Email: civilrights@hq.doe.gov 

 

Additional information is also available from WREA at: 

 

White River Electric Association, Inc. 

Attn: Alan J. Michalewicz 

233 6th St 

PO Box 958 

Meeker, CO 81641 

Phone: (970) 878-5041 

 

WREA is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 


